
 

 
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

 

 

Nodal Officer, PwD 

Grievance Redressal Officer, PwD 

 

Room no. 16, New Administrative Block, University of Delhi, Delhi-110007 

Tel.: 27001184; E-mail: nodalofficerpwddu@gmail.com 

To, 

All Deans/Heads of Departments/College Principals, 

University of Delhi. 

Subject: MOST URGENT: Request for details of visually impaired students of 

your department/college who wish to procure study materials/text 

books/reference texts in accessible format and/or assistive devices for the 

Open Book Examinations. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the order of the Hon’ble Delhi Court in WP(C) 3411 of 2020 in 

the matter of National Federation of the Blind Vs. Union of India & Ors. dated 17th 

June, 2020, the undersigned, vide communication from the Dean, Exam Ref. No. 

/Dean(Exams.)/2020 dated 3rd July, 2020, has been informed that “it has been 

decided to spend a total sum of Rupees Two Lakh towards reimbursement of the 

cost of procurement of study materials/text books/reference texts in accessible 

format and/or assistive devices by the Visually Impaired (VI) students appearing 

for the Open Book Examination (OBE) scheduled to be held from 10th July, 

2020”. 

In view of the above, you are requested to send details of visually impaired 

students of your college/department who wish to procure study materials/text 

books/reference texts in accessible format and/or assistive devices for the Open 

Book Examinations. These details should include the following: 

1. Name of the student 

2. Course in which she/he is enrolled 

3. The applicable semester (6th for Bachelors and 4th for Masters) 

4. Contact details of the student 
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5. Location of the student during the Open Book Examination period 

6.Details of material required 

7. Approximate cost of the same. 

It is strongly advised that specific faculty members/non-teaching staff may be 

designated to obtain the above information from the concerned visually impaired 

students through phone or email. The required details should be sent to the 

undersigned at the earliest but not later than 1 PM of Sunday, 5th July, 2020. 

Your cooperation with respect to the above will be deeply appreciated. 

Thanking you, 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Prof. Anil K. Aneja. 

Nodal Officer, PwD, 

Grievance Redressal Officer, PwD, 

OSD, Equal Opportunity Cell, 

University of Delhi.  
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